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February 13, 2014

Ron Hensley, P.E.  
The Group
300Branding Iron Road  SE
Rio Rancho, New Mexico  87124
RE:
Izzat Subdivision  (5 Lot Residential)


File #
C20/D069
NAA  Tract 2, Unit 3, Block 3, Lot 31
Grading & Drainage Plan for Grading Permit and Work Order
PE Stamp: 2/11/14
Dear Mr. Hensley
Based upon information provided in your submittal received 2/11/14, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Grading Permit and Work Order.  

The Public Infrastructure required by the DRB (Case No. 10098040) will require a Work Order approved through the City’s Design Review Committee (DRC).  
Please attach a copy of this approved plan in the Work Order construction sets. 

An Engineer’s Certification of Grading on this site, in accordance with this plan, will be required prior to release of the Subdivision Improvements Agreement (SIA) and Financial Guarantees.

If you have questions, please email me at grolson@cabq.gov or phone 505-924-3994.  
Sincerely, 
Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Orig:
Drainage file  C20-D069
c.pdf
Addressee via Email: Ron@TheGroup.cc  
    Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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